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FALL SEMESTER

A Big Thank You to all the Student Leaders. We appreciate all your help and hard work 
during the Orientation Week. You did a great job and we love you!

Deanna, Elaine, Joe, Mike, & Rachel

JUMA’S PRAYER FELLOW SHIP
For all those interested in REACHING THE WORLD THROUGH PRAYER, our
regular Friday prayer meeting for MUSLIMS around the world will be meeting 4th, 5th, 
and 6th period Friday in the chapel overflow. Drop in for a few minutes or stay as long 
as you can! Everyone is welcome.

Attention Graduates! If you plan to complete your degree requirements for your 
certificate, AA, diploma, or BA any time during this school year (December, May, or 
August) you must come by the Office o f Admissions and Records and fill out a gold 
Application for Graduation form. May of you have already done this, but others have 
not. It is important that you do this just as soon as possible. Thank You!

The first Clep test will be offered on Thursday, September 21st at 1:00 p.m. You must 
sign up for the test in the Office o f Admissions & Records by Tuesday, September 19th if 
you plan on participating.

There is only one last day to have the best guided tour of your Northwest College 
Library ever offered.

Tuesday, September 19th, 1:30 p.m., 3:30 p.m., 7:30 p.m.

Learn where to find what you need! Save time later in the semester by becoming familiar 
with the library now.

USED BOOK SALE A T  THE L IB RARY! September 18-22. Great selections -  Great 
bargains. Come early for the best selections -  come later for the best prices! Different 
books every day — continuously restocked as they are sold. Starting prices: $1.00 for 
Hardcovers and $.50 for Paperbacks.

ATTENTION: A L L  FOREIGN* STUDENTS!

There will be a fellowship time for all foreign students on Monday afternoon, September 
18 at 3:45 p.m. in F-7. Please come and join with us so that we can help each other 
through friendship during the school years.

♦Foreign student -  any student whose country of origin is not the United States or Canada, 
or whose first language is not English.

Interested in occasional work? For placement on an on-call list for stuffing mailings 
throughout the semester, leave your name, phone number, and days and times available for 
work with the receptionist. Any questions contact Dianna in College Relations.



W ORSHIP TEAM
Professor Hobson is putting together a worship team for chapel. He is interested in 
hearing from anyone who is interested and has musical abilities such as playing the piano, 
organ or other instruments. Vocalists are also needed. Please let him know of your 
interest by writing a note indicating the contribution you can make. Be sure to include 
your box and telephone number so he can get in contact with you.

Surprise Care Package for Professor Randolph! If you miss Professor Randolph, join 
us in making this package something special. There will be a box in the Bookstore to put 
letters and stuff in. We have two weeks to get it together. If you don’t know what to get 
him ask Mrs. Randolph; she has all the answers. Be creative, fun and most of all 
encouraging. Remember he’s in our place right now. Instead of giving tests he’s taking 
them. Make this something special. September 22nd is the last day.

HEALTH CENTER ~
Hours: 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Days: Monday through Thursday
Location: Adjacent to Crowder Hall Lobby

MSA W OM EN’S BIBLE STUDY - September 21, at 7:00 p.m. in Firs #37. All 
married ladies welcome. Bring your wedding album and/or wedding memories.
Babysitting is provided free of charge at First #36. Contact Christine Schaffner at 828­
6303 for more information.

Pastor A1 (PASTOR IN RESIDENCE) has an office in the Student Center and will be 
available for prayer, counsel or a cup of coffee Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 
9:20 a.m. and after Chapel until 1:30 p.m.

AMS K ICKOFF ! ! It has been moved to Tuesday, September 19, 9:00 p.m., in Gray- 
Beatty Lounge. Lots of food, prizes, fun, and worship ! !

Plan to Attend ! ! !
There is a MORNING PRAYER time being sponsored by AMS in the guys lounge from 
6:00 - 7:00 a.m. Come join us and start your day off right.

POSITION OPEN: Applications will be accepted to fill a position in the Job Search 
Office, 15 -20  hours a week. If interested, forms are available at the Job Search Office 
or at the Reception Desk.

Pastor Phil Hastie and John Asher from First Assembly of God in Puyallup, Wa will be on 
campus September 21 for interviews. They are seeking out an individual or couple 
(preferably with musical ability) to assist in areas of Youth Ministries. Ministry 
involvement would include Wednesday evenings and weekends. This would be a part-time 
paid position with possible lodging accommodations for the weekends. You will need your 
own transportation. Set up interview time with Irene in the Office of Admissions and 
Records.


